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A note from Mrs. Chern… It has been an AMAZING first week. The class is 
quickly catching on to new routines and settling in. This week was all about learning 
our new space, learning B.E.A.R.S. expectations for the 1st grade classroom, and 
launching One Book, One Brassfield as well as the Positivity Project. Curious what 
this all is? Join us at Open House to learn more. See below for date and time.  
 

Upcoming Week’s Standards…  
Reading: Focus on setting goals, strategies for figuring out unknown words, benchmark 
assessments 
Writing: Narrative Writing: choosing an idea, saying a story across our fingers, saying a story 
across pages, sketching and then adding words.  
Spelling: Unit 2 
Math:  Graphing, organizing numbers and counting into 5 groups.  
Social Studies: Rules at home, Rules in our community 
 

… We are starting homework this week. You have all week to 
complete it. It’s due Friday. There is a letter to introduce how reading homework should be 
done throughout the year. Please be sure to read that. There is also two pages on math. One is 
looking at data and answering questions. The second is collecting data and asking questions. 
There is also a weekly chore chart for Social Studies to stress the importance of rules at 
home.  
 

Upcoming Events…  
★​ 7/18 Open House 5-7 I will present a slide show at 5:30 and again at 6:30. 
★​ 7/26 Track Out  
★​ 8/20 Track In 
★​ 8/27 Fall Pictures 

★​ 8/31 Walk-a-Thon 
 

       

“In doing we learn.” George Herbert, Poe 
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